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Half Day Arrangements for Friday 18th December 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

I am writing to inform you of our arrangements for the half day on 

Friday 18th December. 

 

Bubble 1 classes will finish school at 11.30. 

Bubble 2 classes will finish school at 12.00. 

 

Lunches will be available as usual. 

 

This term has been a very challenging one for all of us and, as you are 

aware, we have had to put many new procedures in place to try to 

minimise the potential spread of Covid-19 within our school 

community. I would like to thank you for your co-operation and 

understanding during this time.  

 

I hope that you all have a happy, peaceful and safe Christmas with 

your families and close friends and we will look forward to a brighter 

new year where we can hopefully move towards some sort of 

normality. 

 

Happy Christmas. 

 

Eamonn Devlin 
 


